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Hello,

We have received from KAMMCO a termination of insurance effective June 13, 2023, for policy
This is the insurance that was provided for her online renewal.  Does Dr. Kerns have

another insurance provider and paid into the KS healthcare stabilization fund?  To keep an active
license in KS, malpractice insurance and fund compliance is required.  Please provide a current proof
of insurance/fund compliance.  Have any questions, let me know.

Thank you,

Ronda Bohannon
Licensing Specialist
Kansas Board of Healing Arts
800 SW Jackson, Lower Level, Suite A
Topeka KS 66612
Ronda.Bohannon@ks.gov
785-296-5866
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning –

The Plan has processed the cancellation of Dr. Jennifer Kerns, MD effective 06/10/2023. Attached you will find the notice of cancellation
which is being mailed today.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

The information contained in this e-mail is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that reading, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please contact the KAMMCO IT department at 785-232-2224. Thank you.




